
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 July 29, 2002  
 
 
Via E-mail and U.S. Mail 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: WUTC v.  Olympic Pipeline Company. 

Docket No. TO-011472 
 

Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 

Please note that on page 1, paragraph 3 of the Answer on Behalf of Commission Staff to 
Tesoro’s July 25, 2002, Motion for Reconsideration, the reference to footnote 10 on page 3 is 
incorrect; it should reference paragraph 10 on page 3.  I apologize for any confusion this may have 
caused.    
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

DONALD T. TROTTER  
Senior Counsel 
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